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\RKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

January 3,1979

2-019-3

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Light Water Reactors Branch #1
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Technical Specification Change
Request Fee
(File: 2-1511.1)

Gentlemen:

Due to a clerical error, the check which was to have been included with
our December 2.'',1978 letter was mailed to another organization. It

has since been returned to us and we are now forwarding the check to
you. We regret any inconvenience this error may have caused.

Very truly yours,
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Daniel H. Williams
Manager, Licensing
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